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Dear 

Significant event notice
At NGS Super, we regularly review our product offering, and make 
adjustments where appropriate. We’re writing to let you know about some 
important upcoming changes. 

From 20 April 2022, 3 of our investment options will be closing to new 
applicants and will then close permanently (terminate) from 31 May 2022:

 ▪ Shares Plus
 ▪ Socially Responsible Diversified
 ▪ Moderate Growth (NGS Income accounts only).

For more detail on why these options are closing, please refer to our 
Significant Event Notice dated 1 April 2022 (enclosed) or our website.

How does this affect me?
As you are currently not invested in any of the closing investment options, 
there is no action for you to take. 

Other changes
On or after 31 May 2022, other important changes that may affect your 
superannuation account will come into effect. These include:

 ▪ fees and costs changes
 ▪ investment option changes
 ▪ legislation changes.

Yours sincerely,

LAURA WRIGHT 
Chief Executive Officer 
NGS Super

Encl:

More information
Full details of all these changes are 
available in our Significant Event 
Notice (SEN) dated 1 April 2022, 
available at ngssuper.com.au/SEN 
and enclosed for your reference.

The changes will be reflected in 
our Product Disclosure Statements 
dated 20 April 2022 and 31 May 
2022, available from those dates at 
ngssuper.com.au/PDS

If you would like to receive these 
notifications by email, please ensure 
we have your current email address. 
You can update your communication 
preferences by calling us or  
through Member Online at 
ngssuper.com.au/mol

If you have any questions, please  
call us on 1300 133 177,  
Monday to Friday,  8am–8pm (AEST).


